
From: Jenny Lapham
To:
Subject: LGOIMA Request 
Date: Thursday, 12 December 2019 11:28:00 a.m.

Dear 

I refer to the below e-mail and your  request for  "any minutes of or records of any group which purports to
be in charge in any way of developments around the waterfront. Who is in the group? Who funds the group, and
in what proportions?"

I advise as follows:

The only group which makes decisions about the Dunedin Waterfront projects on behalf of ratepayers is the
Dunedin City Council.

There is a Waterfront stakeholders group which comprises:

-       Dunedin City Council
-       Port Otago Ltd
-       University of Otago
-       Ngai Tahu
-       Damien Van Brandenburg
-       Ian Taylor

This group is not a decision making group.   The group signed a statement of commitment in July 2018 agreeing
to work together to promote the Dunedin Water vision and progress its implementation.  The words of the
agreement are below:

1       The Undersigned Parties agree:
a)      To work together to promote the Dunedin Waterfront Vision within the Dunedin and wider New Zealand
communities and progress its implementation;
b)      To support the principle of delivering the Dunedin Waterfront Vision via a governance vehicle created for
that purpose;
c)      Subject to any regulatory constraints imposed on a Party, to not do anything which might compromise or
inhibit the delivery of the Dunedin Waterfront Vision; and
d)      To proactively and collaboratively contribute to the preparation of a business case for funding from the
Government's Provincial Growth Fund.

Any costs associated, with this group, are met by participating organisations as part of business as usual.

Regards

Jennifer Lapham
Governance Support Officer
Civic               
P  03 477 4000  |   E Jenny.Lapham@dcc.govt.nz 
Dunedin City Council, 50 The Octagon, Dunedin
PO Box 5045, Dunedin 9054
New Zealand
www.dunedin.govt.nz

-----Original Message-----
From: 
Sent: Monday, 4 November 2019 12:35 p.m.



To: Sharon Bodeker <Sharon.Bodeker@dcc.govt.nz>; Sandy Graham <Sandy.Graham@dcc.govt.nz>
Subject: LGOIMA outstanding and additional

Hi both,

Y. New request. Can I have any minutes of or records of any group which purports to be in charge in any way
of developments around the waterfront. Who is in the group? Who funds the group, and in what proportions?

Cheers,

Sent from my iPad




